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 Road and will construct a rounda-
bout at the Avon/Dequindre intersecƟon.  
The work will take place from November 
2021 through August of 2022. 
 
 

PROJECT DETAILS 
The RCOC project includes: 

Removal and replacement of the Avon Road 
bridge over the Clinton River just east of the south 
leg of Dequindre.

SCHEDULE 
 UƟlity relocaƟon: ongoing 

 Bridge and roundabout construcƟon: Nov. 1 
through August 2022. 

 

PROJECT COST AND FUNDING 
The roundabout and bridge are expected to cost 
approximately $8.7 million. The project is funded 
with federal, RCOC and Rochester Hills dollars.  

For more information: 
Call RCOC’s Department of Customer Services at (877) 858-4804 or send us 
an email at dcsmail@rcoc.org or via the RCOC Website, www.rcocweb.org 


